
On Mar 6, 2015, at 12:42 PM, Daniela Brod <dbrod1571@gmail.com> wrote: 
 
To Whom it May Concern: 
 
I am writing to voice my support of three projects outlined in the proposed update of the Portland 
Comprehensive Plan. These are: 
1. Community Supported Red Electric Trail, 
2. A wide climbing bike lane on SW Dosch for both bicyclists and pedestrians, and 
3. A wide climbing bike lane on SW Marquam Hill Road for both bicyclists and pedestrians. 
 
Second, I request the addition of a policy regarding the removal of vegetation and other 
encroachments that interfere with the safe passage of bikes, vehicles, and pedestrians.  
 
Finally, I would like to also request that a rails-to-trails improvement be included on the project 
list - for biking or walking between the Sellwood bridge and Lake Oswego. There needs to be a 
safer alternative to biking or walking along Highway 43. 
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
Daniela Brod 
5048 SW Florida Street 
Portland, OR. 97219 
 


